
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

Prelude:  Karen Tro 
Worship Leader:  Anne Bomar 
Song Leader: Lois Yoder 
Children’s Story: Mary Masingila 

      Order of Service 
     -November 17, 2024- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
 Guide My Feet (VT 816) 
 God Is Here Among Us (VT 62) 
 Lord, Listen to Your Children (VT 682) 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
 Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah (VT 606) 
    Children’s Song & Story 
    Scripture Presentation: Isaiah 6:1-8 
    Sermon   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: Take, O Take Me as I Am (VT 748) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction: Be Thou My Vision (VT 549) 

Heavenly Father, you are not only the God of this world, you are 
the ruler of your heavenly Kingdom.  Strengthen us while we live 
out our life on this earth, to show the compassion and the caring 
of Jesus.  Hold before us the reality of your Kingdom, where 
there is no suffering, pain or regret, so that we may share it with 
those who are without hope.  For we ask all these things through 
Jesus Christ our Lord, Amen. 



Sunday: 
8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service 
11:30am  Tech Team Training 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday, 6:30pm  Worship Commission meeting 
Upcoming Events: 
Worship Schedule: 
November 24:  Pastor Steve will be preaching 
December 1: Pastor Steve will be preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Jesse Fitzpatrick, Jorge Tro 
Next Week: Kara Kropf, Luci  
Budget Report: Offering 11/10/24:   

Congratulations to our North Marion boys and girls 
soccer athletes for an amazing soccer season! 
   
And thank you to all of those who support our youth, 
whether it be through game attendance, words of  

              encouragement or by showing general interest.  

Want to stay in-the-know about Church activities? 
  Make sure we have your updated contact information and 
email! Fill out an information card located next to one of the 
Offering Boxes and drop it in the box or email the Church Office 
at zionmc@canby.com 

 
ZION FAMILY RETREAT AT DRIFT CREEK CAMP 

Friday, January 24 - Sunday, January 26.  
More details to come.  

ZELDA LOVE OFFERING 
 

Please continue to keep Zelda and her family in your prayers as 
Zelda enters her second week of radiation treatments.  If you 
would like to make a gift to the family and haven’t yet had the 
chance, be sure to make a note on the check or donation  
envelope before dropping it in a church offering box.  You can 
also contribute digitally by scanning the QR code  
or at https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/give/   
 
Please direct any questions or contact to  
Jennifer Gingerich. 

BOLIVIA TRIP UPDATES—NEWS FROM ABROAD 
Our current Bolivia travelers arrived in El Torno last Thursday 
evening.  Karen and Wendell Amstutz met Clark Yoder, Vonnie 
Oyer and Stan Oyer at the airport.  They were introduced and 
helped out at the Vida Feliz Senior Center the next day and also 
had some time to adjust to the time change and the heat.  They 
have had many varied experiences getting to know the people 
and culture of the Bolivian people. Check out Zion's Facebook 
page for some fun photos!   
https://www.facebook.com/zion.menno.church 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR UPDATE 
We are accepting applications for our part-time Office  
Administrator here at the church. Copies of the job description 
and application process are available outside of the church 
office. There is an initial deadline of December 2nd.  Feel free to 
share this with those you believe would be a good fit.  Your  
prayers are appreciated as we work to fill this position. 
-Zion Leadership Table 


